

WORSHIP AT

PENTECOST SUNDAY

INTROIT Pentecostal Powerl Choir **SONG OF PREPARATION** Awesome God

Dr. Kathy Tuminello Dr. Brad Finkbiner, Liturgist

GREETING Oh How He Loves You and Me

SCRIPTURE: PSALM 104:24-34 Caroline Zimmerman

*HYMNS Come Down O Love Divine No. 475 No. 331

Holy Spirit Come Confirm Us

The Other Pentecost **MESSAGE**

Dr. Don Pratt John 20:19-23

No. 334 *HYMN Sweet, Sweet Spirit

APOSTLES' CREED

WELCOME

PRAYER WITH LORD'S PRAYER

OFFERING Every Time I Feel the Spirit Choir *DOXOLOGY Praise God From Whom... No. 95

PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING

*HYMN Wonderful Words of Life No. 600

*BENEDICTION

POSTLUDE The Trees of The Field

9 AM Worship Leader: Dr. Robert Williams 11 AM Worship Leader: Alison Van Duyne

The Wiggle Room for nursing mothers and others with children is on the right side of the lobby.

VISITING US TODAY?

Stop by the Connection Center at the back of the worship center! You can also visit our website: stpaulumc.org, download our app, or join our mailing list to keep up to date on what's going on at St. Paul UMC.

FILL OUT A CONNECT CARD

Let us know you're worshipping with us and share prayer requests or other needs: stpaulumc.org/connect-card

HOW TO GIVE ONLINE

Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click the "Give" link at the top of the page. You can also click on Give in our free St. Paul app (search St. Paul United Methodist in your app store).

THE CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED TOMORROW FOR MEMORIAL DAY.

PRAYER PALS

Last summer our students found it very meaningful to receive prayers and encouraging notes from their Prayer Pals when they were on their retreats and mission trips. This year we're looking for Prayer Pals to pray for a student daily during their Teen Valley Ranch trip from June 11-17 and write an encouraging note to be opened during the retreat. Please sign up on our website or on our app, or call us at 727-584-1865. We'll assign you a student to receive your prayers and note. Notes must be turned in by Sunday, June 4. You can drop off notes at the office, or email them to alison.v@stpaulumc.org. If you have questions, please reach out to Cindy Pratt at cindykpratt@yahoo.com





SPECIAL OFFERING

This Sunday we're joining other churches in the Florida conference in giving to two important ministries selected by our Bishop Tom Berlin. The offering will be divided equally between:

Rev. Geraldine Williams McClellan Endowment Scholarship at Gammon Theological Seminary. This endowment will help provide scholarships to support students attending historically black seminary, Gammon Theological Seminary.

The Warren Willis Camp and Conference Center. Warren Willis provides a safe place for young people to grow deeper in their faith. This offering will help upgrade programs and provide scholarships to children who wouldn't otherwise be able to attend.

If you would like to contribute mark your donation: Special Conference Offerings.

CONNECT

FACEBOOK GROUPS

FB Group - StPaulUMC FB group - StPaulParentsLounge

KIDS & STUDENTS

Connect with Children and Student Ministries online and in person. See below for social media links and visit our website for kids and students. Kids are invited to join us for camp this summer, and Students have weekly fun activities and opportunities to serve.

ADULTS

Visit our website to learn about Adult Studies and Adult Ministries.

SUNDAY STUDIES

10 AM: Homeward Bound - Room 202 10:15 AM: Friendship - Room 201 10:30 AM: Inspirations - Room 212

TUESDAY STUDIES

10:30 AM Lightseekers - Room 201 6:30 PM - Women's Study—Room 201

HANDICAPABLE WORSHIP

6:30 PM on Wednesdays Worship Center and On YouTube @stpaulhandi

YOGA CLASS

2nd TUESDAYS

5:30PM - Worship Center Bring your own mat.

Need help connecting? Email church@stpaulumc.org

Fill out Connect Card www.stpaulumc.org



StPaulUMCLargo StPaulChildrensMinistry stpaulstudentmin



StPaulUMCLargoFL StPaul_Treehouse stpaulstudentmin

PRAYER LIST

Allen F. Lawson Bettie Linda S. Cathy & Family Liz & Val Dean P. Marc B. Dennis Margaret N. Don F. Mark A. Don N. Melissa H.B. Don W. Michelle M. Frank & Pat Mrs. H. Gato Naomi R. Graduates Our leaders Rich & Rebecca D. Heather

Husband

Sandv C.

Steve B.

Sue

Hurricane Ian Sam H.
John Sandie C. and

John Judy F. Kathy S. Kay L. Kay M.

Keith Sue D. Kim & Jack M. Susan B.

Laurie Syria & Turkey

Tom M. Ukraine

US Prisoners in Russia

Victims of Shootings Wanda B.

Women in crisis

Yvette C.

DEATHS

Pray for the family and friends of **Cathy Saenz** who recently passed on to life eternal.

PRAYER SHAWL NEEDS YARN

Prayer Shawl Ministry needs yarn! Our Prayer Shawl Ministry makes shawls for those in need of prayer and comfort. They also make things like hats, scarves and blankets for local kids, the homeless and more. If you'd like to help them with the great work they do, you can donate yarn by dropping it off in the donation bins on Sunday or at the church office during the week.

STUDENT SUMMER

Our students have an exciting summer planned with a retreat to Teen Valley Ranch in June, a Middle School Mission Trip to Orlando in July, and weekly fun activities on Tuesdays. They will also serve at camp on Wednesdays, and worship on Sundays. Check our website for more info about our upcoming summer activities.



SUMMER CAMP

Summer camp starts this Tuesday! K-5 kids are invited to join us for swimming, field trips, crafts and games, theme days and more. **Check our website** for our calendar and more info.



We celebrated our graduates during worship last week, as well as during Student Ministry. We're so proud of all our 2023 graduates!